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Mr Tony Sheppard
Project Director - Warringah Freeway Upgrade
Transport for NSW
20-44 Ennis Road
Milsons Point, NSW 2061

VIAEMAIL: Mark.russell@transport.nsw.gov.au

08/04/2022

Dear Mr. Sheppard

Western Harbour Tunnel & Warringah Freeway Upgrade (SSI 8863)
Staging Report (Condition A10)

I refer to the Staging Report Revision 4, dated 29 March 2022 submitted to the Department for information in
accordance with condition A10 of SSI 8863.

I note that the Staging Report Revision 4:
 removes the requirement to prepare a Non-Aboriginal Heritage Sub Plan for Stage 1A works following

consultation with Heritage NSW;
 identifies how the project will be staged;
 was endorsed by the Environmental Representative;
 was prepared to meet the requirements of Conditions A10-A14; and
 was reviewed by Transport for NSW (TfNSW) and no issues were raised.

You are reminded that TfNSW is responsible for coordinating the various stages of work in a manner that minimises
its cumulative impacts that may arise from the proposed staging.

Please note that if there are any inconsistencies between the Staging Report and the conditions of approval, then the
requirements of the conditions of approval will prevail.

Please ensure that the Staging Report is placed on the project website at the earliest convenience as per condition
B15.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Mike Pereira at Mike.Pereira@dpie.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely 

Mike Pereira
Acting Team Leader
Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Secretary
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